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M MANAG R'S REPORT NO. 15 \ 

m COU~~IL MEETING Feb. 26/73 '. 

Re: Regional Railway Authority 

At the January 29th Council meeting Alderman McLean asked 
that a report which was produced approximately two years 
ago relating to the captioned matter be presented to 
Council. 

We have now received the submission in question from the 
Greater Vancouver Regional District and a copy of same 
is attached. 

This is for the information of Council. 
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